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24th April 2023  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers: 

 

Reminder for week beginning Monday 1st May 2023. 

School will be closed on Monday 1st May 2023 for Bank Holiday. 

School will be closed on Thursday 4th May 2023 for staff training, which is also Polling Day. 

School is open on Tuesday 2nd May 2023, Wednesday 3rd May 2023 and Friday 5th May 2023 

 

Reminder for week beginning Monday 8th May 2023. 

School will be closed on Monday 8th May 2023. 

School will be open from Tuesday 9th May 2023  

 

Strike action days information to follow.  

 

Please find attached revised holiday list. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

H. Atkinson-Smith  

Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith 

Headteacher 
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